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2007 BPS BOOK AWARD WINNER ANDY FIELD 
TO LAUNCH NEW EDITION AT ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

DISCOVERING STATISTICS USING SPSS, 3E 
 
Los Angeles, London, New Delhi, Singapore and Washington DC (March 27, 2009) – A new edition of the 
widely-acclaimed Discovering Statistics Using SPSS by Andy Field will be launched at the annual 
conference of the British Psychological Society’s (BPS) in April. 
 
The book, which won the BPS book award last year, recognizes the anxiety many social science students 
face when undertaking statistics courses, providing an accessible guide to all aspects of statistics from 
beginner to advanced-level. The textbook is adored by students internationally, thanks to the author’s 
unique use of humorous real-world case studies.  
 
“I believe that science should be fun, and so I like finding research that makes me laugh,” writes Field in the 
book. Crammed with case-studies, the book presents real-world research that helps readers to understand 
how to apply statistical analysis, drawing on unusual (and often amusing) circumstances. Examples range 
from ejaculating quails to ovulating lap dancers. 
 
The new edition has been fully revised and restructured with SPSS versions 16 and 17; significantly more 
introductory material; new chapters on research methods, graphs, and multilevel linear models; and a wide 
range of supporting materials in the online companion website. New online materials include a range of 
videos in which Andy explains various functions in SPSS, with the occasional extract of him playing in his 
heavy metal band thrown in too. 
 
Discovering Statistics Using SPSS 3e is the only statistics textbook a student will ever need to buy. Andy 
Field’s humorous and self-deprecating style and the book’s host of characters, including ‘Jane Superbrain’, 
‘Oliver Twisted’ and ‘Satan’s Personal Statistics Slave’, make the journey entertaining as well as 
educational. 
 
Andy Field is a Reader in the Department of Psychology at the University of Sussex.  
 

#### 
 

  Discovering Statistics Using SPSS, 3e and SPSS CD Version 17.0                    
  ISBN: 9781412977524 

http://www.sagepub.com/textbooksProdDesc.nav?prodId=Book234244& 
 
SAGE is a leading international publisher of journals, books, and electronic media for academic, 
educational, and professional markets. Since 1965, SAGE has helped inform and educate a global 
community of scholars, practitioners, researchers, and students spanning a wide range of subject areas 
including business, humanities, social sciences, and science, technology, and medicine. An independent 
company, SAGE has principal offices in Los Angeles, London, New Delhi, Singapore and Washington DC. 
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